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             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council 

31st Session of the Working Group Report on the Universal Periodic Review 
BELIZE 
Salle XX, Palais des Nations

12 November 2018
Thank you, Mister President.
The Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Belize and thanks it for the presentation of its national report.
The Philippines welcomes the progress made towards mainstreaming of human rights through “Horizon 2030.”  As a member of the Platform for Human Rights Education, the Philippines recognizes the efforts of Belize in integrating human rights education in school curriculum. 

We commend Belize for having significantly advanced universal birth registration, having achieved birth registration coverage of 95.7% for children under 5 years of age, in line with the recommendation of the Philippines during the last UPR session. 
In a constructive spirit, the Philippines submits the following recommendations:
1. Continue efforts in public awareness raising and capacity building training for duty bearers on anti-trafficking in persons; 
2. Further strengthen the implementation of legislations to fulfil its obligations on the protection of children under the Convention on the Rights of the Child;
3. Strengthen the implementation of its National Policy on Gender Equality and the National Gender-Based Violence Plan 2017 to 2020; and

4. Intensify measures to reduce gender-based inequalities in the areas of reproductive health, empowerment and economic activity. 
In closing, the Philippines wishes Belize all success in this UPR session. We acknowledge the great importance that Belize continues to attach to the UPR process.
Thank you, Mister President. END
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